QUANTUM OF PAYMENTS FOR SEVERAL TYPES OF NUMBERING RESOURCES REDUCED (Press release)

From January 1, 2009, providers of electronic communications networks and services will be charged less for several types of numbering resources assigned by the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI). The payments are cut down pursuant to a Decision of ANRCETI Administrative Board in this respect, published, December 26, in the Official Gazette. 
By this decision, the reduction of payments applies to telephone numbers used for Freephone service provision (free phone calls), cut 145 times, while the payments for „Premium rate” numbering resources (value-added calls) – almost 50 times. The payments for access codes to public fixed telephone networks and service providers were cut twice, those for access codes to the Dial-up Internet (ordinary telephone line) – by more than 30%.  

The Director of the Agency, Sergiu Sitnic, declared that the decision on payments reduction was conditioned by the need to enhance the demand for the use of numbering resources intended for public service provision, the development of competition, as well as to increase the number of economic entities choosing to provide informational telephone services both free of charge and value–added.  Sitnic mentioned that by this decision, ANRCETI plans to encourage service-providing economic entities to launch telephone free-call hotlines for their clients. 

As the afore-mentioned decision, providers of medical assistance services and natural gas supply, applying for short numbers of 14XX and 15XX number blocks, will be charged only 50% of the payments set for such numbering resources. Short numbers for emergency services: 901 – fire brigade, 902 – police, 903 – emergency medical service, 904 – natural gas are free of charge.  

According to the legislation in force, on of ANRCETI’s functions is the management of the National Numbering Plan, the regulation, administration and assignment of numbering resources for established fees, to electronic communications networks and service providers and other service-providing economic entities.  More information on payments for numbering resources are available on ANRCETI Internet address:  www.anrceti.md.
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